
 
City of Colwood 

Proclamation 
 

 

National Teen Driver Safety Week 
 
 

WHEREAS driving is an important and exciting rite of passage for youth. It is also one of the 
riskiest activities for young people to engage in; and 

 
WHEREAS teen driver safety is a significant issue in Canada. Young drivers are over represented in 

all road-related injuries and fatalities; and 
 
WHEREAS National Teen Driver Safety Week is a week dedicated to raising awareness and 

seeking solutions to preventable deaths on the road across Canada. Everyone has a 
role to play in creating change amongst their peers, in classrooms and in their 
communities. 

 
NOW THEREFORE: 

    
I, Carol Hamilton, Mayor of the City of Colwood, do hereby proclaim the 
third full week of October 2016 as “National Teen Driver Safety Week” in the 
City of Colwood.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
   
Mayor Carol Hamilton 

 
 

  



 
 

 File: # 0630-01-PRO-17832 

Date: 12 August 2016 

 

 
Louise Logan, BA JD 
Parachute Canada 
150 Eglinton Ave East Suite 300 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E8 

 
 
Dear Ms. Logan, 
  
RE:  National Teen Driver Safety Week 
 
I am enclosing a copy of a proclamation signed by Her Worship, Mayor Carol 
Hamilton, proclaiming the third full week of October, 2016, as “National Teen 
Driver Safety Week” in the City of Colwood. 
 
This proclamation will be posted on Friday, October 7th, 2016 at City Hall. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Howat 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COLWOOD CITY HALL 
3300 Wishart Road 
Colwood, BC  V9C 1R1 
 
CONTACT 
Phone: 250 478 5999 
Fax: 250 478 7516 
ihowat@colwood.ca  
 
OFFICE HOURS: 
8:30 am –  4:30 pm 
Monday – Friday 
except stat holidays 
 
www.colwood.ca  

http://www.colwood.ca/

